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Change to Avarn Security’s email and website addresses  
 

Please be aware that Avarn Security’s email and website addresses are changing on June 15th 2020. New email 
addresses are in form firstname.lastname@avarnsecurity and website address will be www.avarnsecurity.fi.  
 
The old addresses will continue to operate for some time after the change and traffic will be automatically redirected 
to the new addresses. Kindly delete the old one from your contact information and replace it with this new one. 
Thank you. 
 
New addresses     Old addresses  
etunimi.sukunimi@avarnsecurity.fi    etunimi.sukunimi@avarn.fi  
www.avarnsecurity.fi    www.avarn.fi 
 
The change does not apply to Avarn Cash Solutions email addresses. 
For the time being, Avarn Cash Solutions Oy's email addresses will remain in the form firstname.lastname@avarn.fi. 
 
Taking care of our customers’ needs is a high priority for us and we ask you to feel free to contact our customer 
service in case you have any questions or you need assistance with your security solutions. 
 
Customer service 
+358 10 620 2010 
asiakaspalvelu@avarn.fi 
(Mon - Fri 8am - 4 pm) 
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